
  

              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 15, 2017 
 
Re: Reference for HRI  
 
To whom it may concern:  
  
John G. Cooke & Associates Ltd. has recently worked with HRI on the historic masonry restoration project at 
Upper Buckhorn Lock 31 on the Trent-Severn Waterway.  On this project, John G. Cooke & Associates Ltd. 
provided the design, documentation and construction review services for Parks Canada. 
 
Throughout this project, John G. Cooke & Associates Ltd. has found the expertise provided by HRI to be beyond 
reproach.  They displayed and excellent level of knowledge, skill and understanding of the work and have co-
operated with our firm on all aspects of the project.  The project was completed within the allowed schedule and 
respected the allotted budget. 
  
Our firm would not hesitate in recommending HRI to undertake any stone masonry restoration project. 
 
If there are any questions on the above, I would be pleased to respond. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
JOHN G. COOKE & ASSOCIATES LTD. 
   
 
      
John Cooke, P. Eng., RSW, CAHP 
President 
  
      

 


